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The Hidden Landscape Mar 25 2022
Earth Sep 30 2022 In Earth, the acclaimed author of Trilobite! and
Life takes us on a grand tour of the earth’s physical past, showing
how the history of plate tectonics is etched in the landscape around
us. Beginning with Mt. Vesuvius, whose eruption in Roman times helped
spark the science of geology, and ending in a lab in the West of
England where mathematical models and lab experiments replace direct
observation, Richard Fortey tells us what the present says about
ancient geologic processes. He shows how plate tectonics came to rule
the geophysical landscape and how the evidence is written in the
hills and in the stones. And in the process, he takes us on a
wonderful journey around the globe to visit some of the most
fascinating and intriguing spots on the planet.
Evensong Jul 25 2019 Parish churches have been at the heart of
communities for more than a thousand years. But now, fewer than two
in one hundred people regularly attend services in an Anglican
church, and many have never been inside one. Since the idea of
'church' is its people, the buildings are becoming husks - staples of
our landscapes, but without meaning or purpose. Some churches are
finding vigorous community roles with which to carry on, but the
institutional decline is widely seen as terminal. Yet for Richard
Morris, post-war parsonages were the happy backdrop of his childhood.
In Evensong he searches for what it was that drew his father and
hundreds like him towards ordination as they came home from war in
1945. Along the way we meet all kinds of people - archbishops,
chaplains, campaigners, bell-ringers, bureaucrats, archaeologists,

gravediggers, architects, scroungers - and follow some of them to
dark places. Part personal odyssey, part lyrical history, Evensong
asks what churches stand for and what they can tell us; it explores
why Anglicanism has often been fractious, and why it has become so
diffuse. Spanning over two thousand years, it draws on new
discoveries, reflects on the current state of the Church in England
and ends amid the messy legacies of colonialism and empire.
Dry Store Room No. 1: The Secret Life of the Natural History Museum
(Text Only) Apr 25 2022 This edition does not include illustrations.
‘Dry Store Room No. 1’ is an intimate biography of the Natural
History Museum, celebrating the eccentric personalities who have
peopled it and capturing the wonders of scientific endeavour,
academic rigour and imagination.
The Devil Drives Dec 30 2019 Richard Burton's life offers dazzling
riches. He was one of the greatest Victorian explorers, an innovative
translator and brilliant linguist, a prolific travel writer, a
pioneer in the fields of anthropology and sexual psychology, a
mesmeric lover, a spy and a publisher of erotica. Fawn Brodie has
created a vivid portrait of this remarkable man, who emerges from the
richly textured fabric of his time. His travels to Mecca and Medina
dressed as a Muslim pilgrim, his witnessing of the human sacrifices
at Dahomey and his unlikely but loving partnership with his pious
Catholic bride are all treated with warmth, scholarship and
understanding.
The Earth: An Intimate History (Text Only) Aug 30 2022 This ebook
edition does not include illustrations. ‘The Earth is a true delight:
full of awe-inspiring details... it blends travel, history, reportage
and science to creat an unforgettable picture of our ancient earth.’
Sunday Times
Ettie Aug 18 2021 The life of Lady Desborough - beautiful heiress,
aristocratic hostess, unfaithful wife, tragic mother, Edwardian icon.
Born in 1867 and orphaned at three, Ettie Fane was brought up by a
beloved grandmother and then two adoring, almost incestuous, bachelor
uncles. At twenty she married Willy Grenfell, later Lord Desborough.
Beautiful, rich, charming and clever, Ettie soon became a leading
hostess at the two magnificent country houses she had inherited.
Leading politicians, writers and artists were very much part of her
circle. But there was a dark side too, as this book will reveal.
Ettie could be manipulative and cruel. Her eldest son Julian, after a
nervous breakdown at Oxford, rejected her world and values. Nemesis
and tragedy were not far away. In 1915 Julian died of war wounds. Six
weeks later her second son Billy was killed in action. Her youngest
son Ivo would be killed shortly after the war. But despite intense
private misery, she reacted with outward courage and self-mastery.
Grief revealed the greatness of her spirit. In the 1920s and 1930s
she continued to collect new types, especially gifted young men,

relishing people of all ages up to her death in 1952, a redoutable
survivor from a vanished age.
Fascist Voices Mar 13 2021 While Duggan looks at some famous diariesby such figures as the anti-fascist constitutional lawyer Piero
Calamandrei; the philosopher Benedetto Croce; and the fascist
minister Giuseppe Bottai-the majority of the voices here come from
unpublished journals, diaries, and transcripts. Utilizing a rich
collection of untapped archival material, Duggan explores "the cult
of Il Duce," the religious dimensions of totalitarianism, and the
extraordinarily intimate character of the relationship between
Mussolini and millions of Italians. Duggan shows that the figure of
Mussolini was crucial to emotional and political engagement with the
regime; although there was widespread discontent throughout Italy,
little of the criticism was directed at Il Duce himself.
An Intimate History of Humanity Jun 23 2019 'The book that changed
my life... a constant companion' Bill Bailey 'Extraordinary and
beautiful...the most exciting and ambitious work of non-fiction I
have read in more than a decade' The Daily Telegraph This
extraordinarily wide-ranging study looks at the dilemmas of life
today and shows how they need not have arisen. Portraits of living
people and historical figures are placed alongside each other as
Zeldin discusses how men and women have lost and regained hope; how
they have learnt to have interesting conversations; how some have
acquired an immunity to loneliness; how new forms of love and desire
have been invented; how respect has become more valued than power;
how the art of escaping from one's troubles has developed; why even
the privileged are often gloomy; and why parents and children are
changing their minds about what they want from each other.
A Brief History of Ireland Sep 26 2019 The perfect introduction to
the Irish story-a story wrapped in mythology and legend. Since its
very origins, Ireland has become the home for a successive series of
invaders-the Celts, Christians, Vikings, and Normans. And despite
deprivation, desperation, and suppression, Ireland has developed an
unwavering sense of purpose and place. In this lucid and fascinating
introduction to the island's story, Richard Killeen separates the
history from the myths. Ranging from Ireland's pre-Gaelic origins to
the present day, it emphasizes the island's uniqueness as well as it
close ties to English and European culture. The tangled and often
violent relationship between Ireland and the English crown is a key
part of the story, as are nationalism, religious allegiances, and the
island's internal conflicts. Killeen locates Ireland in a European
and Atlantic world and explores the nation's remarkable contribution
internationally: through its literature, its diaspora, and its genius
for popular politics.
The Epigenetics Revolution Oct 27 2019 Epigenetics can potentially
revolutionize our understanding of the structure and behavior of

biological life on Earth. It explains why mapping an organism's
genetic code is not enough to determine how it develops or acts and
shows how nurture combines with nature to engineer biological
diversity. Surveying the twenty-year history of the field while also
highlighting its latest findings and innovations, this volume
provides a readily understandable introduction to the foundations of
epigenetics. Nessa Carey, a leading epigenetics researcher, connects
the field's arguments to such diverse phenomena as how ants and queen
bees control their colonies; why tortoiseshell cats are always
female; why some plants need cold weather before they can flower; and
how our bodies age and develop disease. Reaching beyond biology,
epigenetics now informs work on drug addiction, the long-term effects
of famine, and the physical and psychological consequences of
childhood trauma. Carey concludes with a discussion of the future
directions for this research and its ability to improve human health
and well-being.
The Greengage Summer Nov 20 2021 The Greengage Summer is Rumer
Godden’s tense, evocative portrait of love and deceit in the
Champagne region of provincial France, which became a memorable film
starring Kenneth More and Susannah York. The faded elegance of Hotel
Les Oeillets, with its bullet-scarred staircase and serene garden
bounded by high walls; Eliot, the charming Englishman who became the
children’s guardian while their mother lay ill in hospital;
sophisticated Mademoiselle Zizi, hotel patronne, and Eliot’s devoted
lover; sixteen-year-old Joss, suddenly, achingly beautiful. And the
Marne river flowing silent and slow beyond them all . . . They would
merge together in a gold-green summer of discovery, until the fruit
rotted on the trees and cold seeped into their bones . . .
The Great Mortality Aug 06 2020 A compelling history of the Black
Death that scoured Europe in the mid-14th century killing 25 million
people. It was one of the worst human disasters in history.
The Familiar Enemy Apr 01 2020 The Familiar Enemy examines the
linguistic, literary, and cultural identities of England and France
during the Hundred Years War. It explores works by Deschamps, Charles
d'Orléans, and Gower, as well as Chaucer who, the book argues, must
be resituated within the context of the multilingual cultural
geography of medieval Europe.
The Bedroom Jul 17 2021 An erudite and highly enjoyable exploration
of the most intriguing of personal spaces, from Greek and Roman
antiquity through today The winner of France’s prestigious Prix
Femina Essai (2009), this imaginative and captivating book explores
the many dimensions of the room in which we spend so much of our
lives—the bedroom. Eminent cultural historian Michelle Perrot traces
the evolution of the bedroom from the time of the ancient Greeks and
Romans to today, examining its myriad forms and functions, from royal
king’s chamber to child’s sleeping quarters to lovers’ trysting place

to monk’s cell. The history of women, so eager for a room of their
own, and that of prisons, where the principal cause of suffering is
the lack of privacy, is interwoven with a reflection on secrecy,
walls, the night and its mysteries. Drawing from a wide range of
sources, including architectural and design treatises, private
journals, novels, memoirs, and correspondences, Perrot’s engaging
book follows the many roads that lead to the bedroom—birth, sex,
illness, death—in its endeavor to expose the most intimate, nocturnal
side of human history.
Burning the Books Jan 23 2022 The director of the famed Bodleian
Libraries at Oxford narrates the global history of the willful
destruction—and surprising survival—of recorded knowledge over the
past three millennia. Libraries and archives have been attacked since
ancient times but have been especially threatened in the modern era.
Today the knowledge they safeguard faces purposeful destruction and
willful neglect; deprived of funding, libraries are fighting for
their very existence. Burning the Books recounts the history that
brought us to this point. Richard Ovenden describes the deliberate
destruction of knowledge held in libraries and archives from ancient
Alexandria to contemporary Sarajevo, from smashed Assyrian tablets in
Iraq to the destroyed immigration documents of the UK Windrush
generation. He examines both the motivations for these
acts—political, religious, and cultural—and the broader themes that
shape this history. He also looks at attempts to prevent and mitigate
attacks on knowledge, exploring the efforts of librarians and
archivists to preserve information, often risking their own lives in
the process. More than simply repositories for knowledge, libraries
and archives inspire and inform citizens. In preserving notions of
statehood recorded in such historical documents as the Declaration of
Independence, libraries support the state itself. By preserving
records of citizenship and records of the rights of citizens as
enshrined in legal documents such as the Magna Carta and the
decisions of the US Supreme Court, they support the rule of law. In
Burning the Books, Ovenden takes a polemical stance on the social and
political importance of the conservation and protection of knowledge,
challenging governments in particular, but also society as a whole,
to improve public policy and funding for these essential
institutions.
Earth Oct 20 2021 A geological history of Earth's early years is
revealed through a study of its natural wonders, including such sites
as the Alps, Icelandic hot springs, the ocean floor, the rocky
Newfoundland coast, the salt flats of Oman, Mt. Vesuvius, and the San
Andreas Fault.
The Thirties Apr 13 2021 Acclaimed author of 'Wartime', Juliet
Gardiner, brings to life the long-neglected decade of the twentieth
century - the 1930s. J.B. Priestley famously described the 'three

Englands' he saw in the 1930s: Old England, nineteenth-century
industrial England and the new, post-war England. Thirties Britain
was a land of contrasts, at once a nation rendered hopeless by the
global Depression, unemployment and international tensions, yet also
a place of complacent suburban home-owners with a Baby Austin in
every garage. Now Juliet Gardiner, acclaimed author of the awardwinning Wartime, provides a fresh perspective on that restless,
uncertain, ambitious decade, bringing the complex experience of
thirties Britain alive through newspapers, magazines, memoirs,
letters and diaries. Gardiner captures the essence of a people partmesmerised by 'modernism' in architecture, art and the proliferation
of 'dream palaces', by the cult of fitness and fresh air, the
obsession with speed, the growth and regimentation of leisure, the
democratisation of the countryside, the celebration of elegance,
glamour and sensation. Yet, at the same time, this was a nation
imbued with a pervasive awareness of loss - of Britain's influence in
the world, of accepted political, social and cultural signposts, and
finally of peace itself.
Richard Harris Sep 06 2020 Callan provides a warts-and-all biography
of Richard Harris, who died in 2002 having introduced himself to a
new generation as Albus Dumbledore in 'Harry Potter and the
Philosopher's Stone'. A legendary 1960s hellraiser, he starred in
hits like 'Mutiny on the Bounty', 'Camelot' and 'A Man Called Horse'.
Trilobite! (Text Only) May 27 2022 This ebook edition does not
include illustrations. ‘In Richard Fortey’s capable hands the humble
grey trilobite has been transformed into the E.T. of the Lower
Palaeozoic – a remarkable and fascinating book.’ SIMON WINCHESTER
The Wood for the Trees Dec 22 2021 From the author of Earth: An
Intimate History, an exuberant "biography" of four acres of woodland,
evoking a cosmos of living and inanimate things and imagining its
millennia of existence A few years ago, award-winning scientist
Richard Fortey purchased four acres of woodland in the Chiltern Hills
of Oxfordshire, England. The Wood for the Trees is the joyful,
lyrical portrait of what he found there. With one chapter for each
month, we move through the seasons: tree felling in January, moth
hunting in June, finding golden mushrooms in September. Fortey, along
with the occasional expert friend, investigates the forest top to
bottom, discovering a new species and explaining the myriad
connections that tie us to nature and nature to itself. His textured,
evocative prose and gentle humor illuminate the epic story of a small
forest. But he doesn't stop at mere observation. The Wood for the
Trees uses the forest as a springboard back through time, full of
rich and unexpected tales of the people, plants, and animals that
once called the land home. With Fortey's help, we come to see a
universe in miniature.
The Lark Ascending Jan 29 2020 Originally from Newport, Gwent, for

the last eighteen years Richard King has lived in the hill farming
country of Radnosrshire, Powys. He is the author of Original Rockers,
which was shortlisted for the Gordon Burn Prize, and How Soon Is
Now?, both published by Faber.
The Farm Mar 01 2020 When Richard Benson was growing up he felt like
'the village idiot with O'levels' - glowing school reports aren't
much help when you're trying to help a sow give birth, or drive a
power harrow in a straight line without getting half the hedgerow
stuck in the tines. He left Yorkshire to work as a journalist in
London, but returned when his dad called with the news that they were
going to have to sell the family farm, and, in so doing, leave the
home and livelihood that the Bensons had worked for generations. This
is not only a moving personal account, but also one that reflects a
profound change in rural life.
The Earth Nov 01 2022 This text conveys and explains the many
textures of the world. Fortey describes why the Yellow River is
yellow and why diamonds are concentrated in so few places. Originally
published: London: HarperCollins, 2004.
A Garden of Marvels Nov 28 2019 In the tradition of The Botany of
Desire and Wicked Plants, a witty and engaging history of the first
botanists interwoven with stories of today’s extraordinary plants
found in the garden and the lab. In Paradise Under Glass, Ruth
Kassinger recounted with grace and humor her journey from brown thumb
to green, sharing lessons she learned from building a home
conservatory in the wake of a devastating personal crisis. In A
Garden of Marvels, she extends the story. Frustrated by plants that
fail to thrive, she sets out to understand the basics of botany in
order to become a better gardener. She retraces the progress of the
first botanists who banished myths and misunderstandings and
discovered that flowers have sex, leaves eat air, roots choose their
food, and hormones make morning glories climb fence posts. She also
visits modern gardens, farms, and labs to discover the science behind
extraordinary plants like one-ton pumpkins, a truly black petunia, a
biofuel grass that grows twelve feet tall, and the world's only
photosynthesizing animal. Transferring her insights to her own
garden, she nurtures a "cocktail" tree that bears five kinds of
fruit, cures a Buddha's Hand plant with beneficial fungi, and gets a
tree to text her when it's thirsty. Intertwining personal anecdote,
accessible science, and untold history, the ever-engaging author
takes us on an eye-opening journey into her garden—and yours.
Protogaea Nov 08 2020 Protogaea, an ambitious account of terrestrial
history, was central to the development of the earth sciences in the
eighteenth century and provides key philosophical insights into the
unity of Gottfried Wilhelm Leibniz’s thought and writings. In the
book, Leibniz offers observations about the formation of the earth,
the actions of fire and water, the genesis of rocks and minerals, the

origins of salts and springs, the formation of fossils, and their
identification as the remains of living organisms. Protogaea also
includes a series of engraved plates depicting the remains of
animals—in particular the famous reconstruction of a “fossil
unicorn”—together with a cross section of the cave in which some
fossil objects were discovered. Though the works of Leibniz have been
widely translated, Protogaea has languished in its original Latin for
centuries. Now Claudine Cohen and Andre Wakefield offer the first
English translation of this central text in natural philosophy and
natural history. Written between 1691 and 1693, and first published
after Leibniz’s death in 1749, Protogaea reemerges in this bilingual
edition with an introduction that carefully situates the work within
its historical context.
Bewilderment Jul 05 2020 OPRAH BOOK CLUB PICK 2021 SHORTLISTED FOR
THE 2021 BOOKER PRIZE A heartrending new novel from the Pulitzer
Prize-winning and #1 New York Times and internationally bestselling
author of The Overstory. Named one of the Most Anticipated Books of
2021 by New York, Chicago Tribune, BookPage, Literary Hub, The
Millions, New Statesmen and Times of London The astrobiologist Theo
Byrne searches for life throughout the cosmos while singlehandedly
raising his unusual nine-year-old son, Robin, following the death of
his wife. Robin is funny, loving, and filled with plans. He thinks
and feels deeply, and can spend hours painting elaborate pictures of
the endangered animals he loves. He is also about to be expelled from
third grade for smashing his friend in the face. What can a father
do, when the only solution offered to his troubled son is to put him
on psychoactive drugs? What can he say when his boy comes to him
wanting an explanation for a world that is clearly in love with its
own destruction? With its soaring descriptions of the natural world,
its tantalizing visions of life beyond and its account of a father
and son's ferocious love, Bewilderment marks Richard Powers's most
intimate and moving novel. At its heart lies the question: How can we
tell our children the truth about this beautiful, imperilled planet?
Life Sep 18 2021 This book guides the reader through space, through
the earliest signs of life on the rims of volcanoes, the creation of
an atmosphere and the myriad forms of planets and animals which could
then evolve and be sustained.
Intimate Strangers May 03 2020 This book ranges through our culture
for examples of how celebrity shapes our world and bends out minds.
Survivors: The Animals and Plants that Time has Left Behind (Text
Only) Jul 29 2022 This ebook edition does not include illustrations.
An awe-inspiring journey through the eons and across the globe, in
search of visible traces of evolution in the living creatures which
have survived from earlier times and whose stories speak to us of
seminal events in the history of life.
Richard Nixon Oct 08 2020 Portrays Nixon as a complex,

multicharacter man with grandiose fantasies who used lies and denials
to gain approval and to catapult himself to power, only to engineer
his own destruction
An Intimate History of Killing Jun 03 2020 The characteristic act of
men at war is not dying, but killing. Politicians and military
historians may gloss over human slaughter, emphasizing the defense of
national honor, but for men in active service, warfare means being or becoming - efficient killers. In An Intimate History of Killing,
historian Joanna Bourke asks: What are the social and psychological
dynamics of becoming the best ”citizen soldiers?” What kind of men
become the best killers? How do they readjust to civilian life?These
questions are answered in this groundbreaking new work that won,
while still in manuscript, the Fraenkel Prize for Contemporary
History. Excerpting from letters, diaries, memoirs, and reports of
British, American, and Australian veterans of three wars (World War
I, World War II, and Vietnam), Bourke concludes that the structure of
war encourages pleasure in killing and that perfectly ordinary,
gentle human beings can, and often do, become enthusiastic killers
without being brutalized.This graphic, unromanticized look at men at
war is sure to revise many long-held beliefs about the nature of
violence.
King Richard May 15 2021 ONE OF USA TODAY'S BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR •
A riveting account of the crucial days, hours, and moments when the
Watergate conspiracy consumed, and ultimately toppled, a
president—from the best-selling author of One Minute to Midnight. In
January 1973, Richard Nixon had just been inaugurated after winning
re-election in a historic landslide. He enjoyed an almost 70 percent
approval rating. But by April 1973, his presidency had fallen apart
as the Watergate scandal metastasized into what White House counsel
John Dean called “a full-blown cancer.” King Richard is the intimate,
utterly absorbing narrative of the tension-packed hundred days when
the Watergate conspiracy unraveled as the burglars and their handlers
turned on one another, exposing the crimes of a vengeful president.
Drawing on thousands of hours of newly-released taped recordings,
Michael Dobbs takes us into the heart of the conspiracy, recreating
these traumatic events in cinematic detail. He captures the growing
paranoia of the principal players and their desperate attempts to
deflect blame as the noose tightens around them. We eavesdrop on
Nixon plotting with his aides, raging at his enemies, while also
finding time for affectionate moments with his family. The result is
an unprecedentedly vivid, close-up portrait of a president facing his
greatest crisis. Central to the spellbinding drama is the tortured
personality of Nixon himself, a man whose strengths, particularly his
determination to win at all costs, become his fatal flaws. Rising
from poverty to become the most powerful man in the world, he commits
terrible errors of judgment that lead to his public disgrace. He

makes himself—and then destroys himself. Structured like a classical
tragedy with a uniquely American twist, King Richard is an epic,
deeply human story of ambition, power, and betrayal.
Horseshoe Crabs and Velvet Worms Jun 15 2021 From one of the world’s
leading natural scientists and the acclaimed author of Trilobite!,
Life: A Natural History of Four Billion Years of Life on Earth and
Dry Storeroom No. 1 comes a fascinating chronicle of life’s history
told not through the fossil record but through the stories of
organisms that have survived, almost unchanged, throughout time.
Evolution, it seems, has not completely obliterated its tracks as
more advanced organisms have evolved; the history of life on earth is
far older—and odder—than many of us realize. Scattered across the
globe, these remarkable plants and animals continue to mark seminal
events in geological time. From a moonlit beach in Delaware, where
the hardy horseshoe crab shuffles its way to a frenzy of mass mating
just as it did 450 million years ago, to the dense rainforests of New
Zealand, where the elusive, unprepossessing velvet worm has burrowed
deep into rotting timber since before the breakup of the ancient
supercontinent, to a stretch of Australian coastline with
stromatolite formations that bear witness to the Precambrian dawn,
the existence of these survivors offers us a tantalizing glimpse of
pivotal points in evolutionary history. These are not “living
fossils” but rather a handful of tenacious creatures of days long
gone. Written in buoyant, sparkling prose, Horseshoe Crabs and Velvet
Worms is a marvelously captivating exploration of the world’s oldtimers combining the very best of science writing with an explorer’s
sense of adventure and wonder.
Fossils Feb 09 2021 Dinosaurs - Extinction - Fossils - Vertebratess
- Vertebratesri_
The Valley Jan 11 2021 From the author of The Farm, this is the
story of twentieth century working-class England through four
generations of a Yorkshire mining family
Life Jun 27 2022 By one of Britain's most gifted scientists: a
magnificently daring and compulsively readable account of life on
Earth (from the "big bang" to the advent of man), based entirely on
the most original of all sources--the evidence of fossils. With
excitement and driving intelligence, Richard Fortey guides us from
the barren globe spinning in space, through the very earliest signs
of life in the sulphurous hot springs and volcanic vents of the young
planet, the appearance of cells, the slow creation of an atmosphere
and the evolution of myriad forms of plants and animals that could
then be sustained, including the magnificent era of the dinosaurs,
and on to the last moment before the debut of Homo sapiens. Ranging
across multiple scientific disciplines, explicating in wonderfully
clear and refreshing prose their findings and arguments--about the
origins of life, the causes of species extinctions and the first

appearance of man--Fortey weaves this history out of the most
delicate traceries left in rock, stone and earth. He also explains
how, on each aspect of nature and life, scientists have reached the
understanding we have today, who made the key discoveries, who their
opponents were and why certain ideas won. Brimful of wit, fascinating
personal experience and high scholarship, this book may well be our
best introduction yet to the complex history of life on Earth. A Bookof-the-Month Club Main Selection With 32 pages of photographs
The Gene Feb 21 2022 ** NEW YORK TIMES NUMBER ONE BESTSELLER ** The
Gene is the story of one of the most powerful and dangerous ideas in
our history from the author of The Emperor of All Maladies. The story
begins in an Augustinian abbey in 1856, and takes the reader from
Darwin’s groundbreaking theory of evolution, to the horrors of Nazi
eugenics, to present day and beyond - as we learn to “read” and
“write” the human genome that unleashes the potential to change the
fates and identities of our children. Majestic in its scope and
ambition, The Gene provides us with a definitive account of the epic
history of the quest to decipher the master-code that makes and
defines humans – and paints a fascinating vision of both humanity’s
past and future. For fans of Sapiens by Yuval Noah Harari, A Brief
History of Time by Stephen Hawking and Being Mortal by Atul Gwande.
‘Siddhartha Mukherjee is the perfect person to guide us through the
past, present, and future of genome science’ Bill Gates ‘A thrilling
and comprehensive account of what seems certain to be the most
radical, controversial and, to borrow from the subtitle, intimate
science of our time...Read this book and steel yourself for what
comes next’ Sunday Times
Estates Aug 25 2019 Lynsey Hanley was born and raised just outside
of Birmingham on what was then the largest council estate in Europe,
and she has lived for years on an estate in London's East End.
Writing with passion, humour and a sense of history, she recounts the
rise of social housing a century ago, its adoption as a fundamental
right by leaders of the social welfare state in the mid-century and
its decline - as both idea and reality - in the 1960s and '70s.
Throughout, Hanley focuses on how shifting trends in urban planning
and changing government policies - from Homes Fit for Heroes to Le
Corbusier's concrete tower blocks, to the Right to Buy - affected
those so often left out of the argument over council estates: the
millions of people who live on them. What emerges is a vivid mix of
memoir and social history, an engaging and illuminating book about a
corner of society that the rest of Britain has left in the dark.
Westminster Abbey Dec 10 2020 Westminster Abbey is the most complex
church in the world in terms of its history, functions and memories perhaps the most complex building of any kind. It has been an abbey
and a cathedral and is now a collegiate church and a royal peculiar.
It is the coronation church, a royal mausoleum, a Valhalla for the

tombs of the great, a 'national cathedral' and the 'Tomb of the
Unknown Warrior'. This new edition recounts the story of this iconic
building and the role it plays in our national psyche.
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